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Stogner, Michael 

To: 

Sent: 

From: Thomas Kellahin [kellahin@earthlink.net] 

Tuesday, November 16, 2004 10:19 AM 

Michael E. Stogner 

Subject: Kaiser-Francis NSL 

Re: Administrative Application of 
Kaiser-Francis Oil Company 
Mesa Grande "11" Well No. 2 
2,661 feet FSL and 660 feet FWL 
W/2 Section 11, T22S, R26E 
Eddy County, New Mexico 

Dear Mike: 

I know you just got back from vacation and are swamped, but Kaiser-Francis wants me to press you for a quick 
decision on an NSL I filed on Friday. I would rather go to the dentist than ask you for a favor to Kaiser-Francis. 

On November 8th, Kaiser-Francis sent me stuff for this NSL, I obtained additional documents , edited and filed 
this on Friday, November 12th 
In doing so, I failed to check the boxes on the Checklist form-this is an NSL with attached waivers for all the 
working interest owners 

The well is an infill Strawn/Morrow well that crowds the interior line between the NW/4 and the SW/4 within the 
W/2 spacing unit. 

Thanks, Tom 
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